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Moore-Love, Karla 

From: 
Sent: 

Robin Everett [robin.everett@sierraclub.org] 
Thursday, January 07,2010 2:47 PM 

To: Moore-Love, Karla 
Subject: [User Approved] Speaking at Portland City Council Hearing January 20th 

I wish to speak at the City Council Hearing on Jan 2Oth to talk about the Boardman coal plant and the good work the City 
and the Mayor are doing on global warming and ending coal use 

Robin Everett 
1230 SE 26th Ave #6 
Portland OR97214 
503-238-0442 x307 
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Request of Robin Everett to address Council regarding the Boardman coal plant 
(Communication) 
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Filed 

LaVonne Griffin-Valade 
Auditor qf the City of Portland 

By 

COMMISSIONERS VOTED 
AS FOLLOWS: 

YEAS NAYS 

l. Fritz 

2. Fish 

3. Saltzman 

4. Leonard 

Adams 


